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January 31, 2020 

 

 



 

A.  Please note, the bid deadline for the Bus Stop Pole Lights HAS BEEN CHANGED to  
 
2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 12, 2020.   
 
Please change your records accordingly. 
 
 
B.  Revisions to the Technical Specifications  

1.  The DTA will accept a push button to activate the pole light as an approved equal to 
the motion detection system.   

 a.  The push button shall be of an industrial standard to withstand the local 
 weather conditions in the DTA service area. Upon activation, the light will remain 
 on for a minimum of five minutes, up to fifteen minutes, at 100% brightness.   

2.  Please DELETE the requirement for a 10000 lumen output fixture: 

 “7.  Color shall be 10000 lumens and color temperature of 6000K - 7200K.” 

 “▪LED Lumens:   100W (10000 Lumens)” 

3.   Please INSERT the following: 

 “7.  Light shall be high intensity LED downlighting to sufficiently light the stop 
 area, a minimum of 3 watts, with a minimum of a 20W solar array.” 

4.  A Lead Acid (AGM) battery is approved as an equal.    

5.  Please DELETE the following: 

 “11.  Lights must have the capability of being turned on or off using a simple 
 remote to test the lights during the daytime for maintenance verification.  A 
 minimum of three remotes is required.”      

6.  Please INSERT the following: 

 “11.  The light system must have the capability to test the lights during the day for 
maintenance purposes, either through a remote that turns lights on and off, or a magnet 
to determine the system is operational, or some other mechanism to verify the health of 
the system.  Bidder must provide details on maintenance requirements along with Bid, 
along with a list of any spare parts recommended and the price for the spares.   

If the Bid includes the remote option, three remotes must be included in the Bid price.”  

 

7.  Further questions and clarifications will be accepted until February 5, 2020.   

 


